
 

 
Cass Softball Season 2024 

Cass softball for the 2024 season will be beginning in August. Since 
we begin our season early in the school year, tryouts will be held 

before the school year starts.  
 

Tryouts will be held: 

Monday, August 19th AND tuesday, August 20th 
11am - 12:30 pm 

CASS JUNIOR HIGH SOFTBALL FIELD - BEHIND SCHOOL 
Students should bring their own equipment to tryouts 

 
If your child is interested in trying out for the softball team, please 
be sure to have them attend both days of tryouts the week before 
school begins. Students also must have an updated physical on 
file in order to try out. We would love to have your child join us for 
this upcoming season! Please feel free to spread the word as well 

for any other students that may be interested. 
 

If you have any questions, please see or contact Mrs. Hosman! 
dhosman@cassd63.org 


